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27
th
 June 2018 

 
 
Dear Yr 6 Parents 
 
 

Book Presentation – 11.30am Thursday 5
th

 July 2018 at saltash.net 
 
 

 
We would like to take the Yr 6 children to a Book Presentation of ‘A Boy called Ocean’ 
by Chris Higgins, who has won a number of awards including Young Minds, the 
Lancashire Book Award, the Lincolnshire Young People's Book Award, the KYBA, and 
who has been shortlisted twice for Queen of Teen.  
 
The event will focus on her newly published book, ‘A Boy called Ocean’, which is about 
a boy who drifts out to sea on a surfboard after a row with his girlfriend.  As hypothermia 
sets in things become increasingly surreal and he discovers things about his earlier life 
that have been lost in the realms of time.  The presentation will be suitable for Year 6. 
 
At the event the children will have the opportunity to purchase a copy of Chris Higgins’ 
book and get it signed.  Should pupils wish to purchase books, they will need to bring 
money with them on the day (approximately £5.00-£7.00). Of course, pupils are under 
no obligation to buy books, but often pupils are very inspired to read the author’s book 
after such a visit, this is a unique opportunity for them to have books signed and 
personally dedicated.   
  
The presentation lasts for approximately one hour, so the children will have a later lunch 
on that day, please ensure that they bring in a healthy snack for our morning break. 
 
 
Many thanks 
 
 
 
Mr Ryan Hill 


